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 DILTON MARSH C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newsletter 1 Term 6 - Friday 10th June 2022 

Dear parents 

The celebrations for the Jubilee seem ages ago.  It was wonderful to see the photos of the village events.  They 
demonstrated what a wonderful community spirit is alive in Dilton Marsh.  A huge thank you to Jennifer and all the 
other FODS members for organising and hosting the Scarecrow Hunt.  I think everyone loved it even though a few 
blisters developed as there were so many entrants! See photos and the amount raised over the page.  
 
This week the sports leaders from Fairfield College have visited school to lead a tennis session with some of our 
pupils.  Our relationship with the College is thriving and we hope that we can develop links with other departments 
in the near future.   
 
The induction for our new Reception pupils has also started this week with some visits from the children who will 
be joining us from Step-Up.  There will be a number of sessions for all the new children and next week we will be 
delivering a session for parents, both new to the school and those who already have children in the school.  This is 
a great opportunity to find out about how we ensure that children have a smooth and happy transition from their 
pre-school.   

Donations please  

We have signed up to the Rags2Riches4Schools recycling scheme again this summer to raise money for the school 
and help others benefit from our good quality unwanted clothes. This year all donations are being sent to Ukraine. 
We get 40p for every kilo we collect of reusable items and would be really grateful if you could 
help support us with this.  
 
We have a collection booked for Thursday 30/6/22 so please keep good clothing for us until 
then. Thank you.  
 

PLEASE DO NOT BRING ITEMS INTO SCHOOL BEFORE THIS DATE AS WE ARE UNABLE TO STORE THEM. 
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FODS  
Thank you to Mr Thomas, Miss Prince and Beech Class for our school’s contributions to the Scarecrow Trail. Total 
funds raised by FODS for the school is an amazing £853. 
 
 

 

 

Monday 13th June 2022 5pm Yr6 Residential meeting  

6pm New EYFS information evening 

Wednesday 15th June 2022 Class Photos 

 Chestnut Class trip to Holburne Museum 

Monday 20th June 2022 Ash Class visiting STEAM Museum, Swindon 

Tuesday 21st June 2022 Chestnut Class Photo 

Thursday 23rd June 2022 Year 2 Dance Festival 5.30pm 

Monday 27th June 2022—Wednesday 29th June 2022 Year 6 Residential to Tile Barn  

Thursday 30th June 2022 RAGS2RICHES collection  

Friday 1st July 2022 Inset Day - school closed to children 

Tuesday 5th July 2022 Provisional Sports Day 

Monday 11th—Friday 15th July 2022 Careers Week 

Monday 11th / Tuesday 12th July 2022 Kingdown Year 6 Transition Day  

Tuesday 19th July / Wednesday 20th July 2022 Year 6 Sailing (Further details to follow) 

Friday 22nd July 2022 School finishes at 12pm  

Monday 25th July 2022 Inset Day - school closed to children  

 Last day of term / academic year 
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Let’s Celebrate 
Headteacher’s Awards 

 Rose from Ash Class and Harry from Chestnut Class for showing all of our school values in and 
outside of school. 

 
Stars of the week: 
Lime Class   Finnley for using excellent prosody when reading. 
Cherry Class  All of Cherry Class for working so hard in their phonics screening this week.   
Ash Class  Edward for working hard to solve all maths challenges.    
Willow Class Oscar for a brilliant start to our work on angles. 
Chestnut Class Leona for being an excellent friend. 
Beech Class  Teddy for great effort in all subjects. 
Oak Class   Milo for always showing our school values.  
 
  
Dilton’s Star Writer: 
 
Lime Class   Bodhi for persevering with his handwriting. 
Cherry Class  Thea for creating a really detailed story map.  
Ash Class  Elijah for working very hard on his presentation and finger spaces. 
Willow Class Sheldon for some superb independent writing. 
Chestnut Class Hannah for a great story in her on fire book. 
Beech Class   Cameron for a great persuasive piece of writing. 
Oak Class   Laurie for a great explanation in Science. 
 

House Points  

 
 
 
Congratulations to Hawk House for being Term 5 winners. We will organise an extra play time for you next week.  

Star-

Writer 

Hawk Kestrel Falcon  Merlin  

67 55 60 61 

Congratulations to the following children for their achievements outside of school:  

 Logan in Beech Class 
for another successful 

gym competition  

Luca, Harrison, Harry and Oliver in Cherry Class playing 
their first match for Westbury Youth displaying great  

teamwork, energy & enthusiasm. 

Freddie for passing his 
green strip Tae 

Kwondo grading  


